
December 11, 2019Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting Minutes - Final

Yes: Chair Kenton

Vice Chair Giri

Commissioner DeCarlo

Commissioner Michitaka

4 - 

No: 0   

Absent: Commissioner Alexander III1 - 

19-0995 Annual Review of Code of Ethics and Conduct for Appointed Officials

Superintendent of Community Services, Damon Sparacino, informed the 

Commissioners that this was the annual review of the Code of Ethics and Conduct 

for Appointed Officials. Superintendent Sparacino asked if there were any questions 

and handed out the signature page which was collected after the meeting. 

Vice Chair Giri asked if there were any changes from 2018. Superintendent noted 

there were no changes.

STANDING ITEM: CONSIDERATION OF POTENTIAL STUDY ISSUES

19-1243 Parks and Recreation Commission Proposed Study Issues, Calendar 

Year: 2020

Chair Kenton gave an update on where we are in the process and next steps. No 

action was taken.

NON-AGENDA ITEMS & COMMENTS

-Commissioner Comments

Commissioner Michitaka spoke more on dogs being off-leash and asked staff if 

there was any way to enhance signage. Superintendent of Parks and Golf, Jim 

Stark recommended that Commissioner Michitaka contact Public Safety when he 

noted issues.

Chair Kenton asked if this would be looked at in the study issue that was proposed. 

Superintendent Stark noted that it would be looked into. 

Council Liaison Melton noted that the ordinance related to animals was recently 

overhauled.
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